
  

COUNCIL – 18 DECEMBER 2019  

 

MOTION ON NOTICE 

 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

 

This Council is extremely concerned about the inadequate provision of 

Affordable and Social Housing within the District.  There are 2,000 

Families on the housing “Waiting List”, and the prices being charged for 

so-called affordable homes are way beyond the reach of many, many 

people in our community.  

 

This Council, therefore, resolves to conduct an investigation into the 

possibility of building its own council houses once more (as was done 

in the past.) 

  

 

Proposed by Councillor M Goldspink 

Seconded by Councillor T Beckett 
 

 


